
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SSCC’s Boys to be Honored as President Emeritus 
 

At their June 16 Board meeting, the Southern State Community College Board 
of Trustees approved to confer the title of President Emeritus upon Dr. Kevin Boys, 
effective on his retirement date, July 1, 2022.   
 

The nomination was initiated and read by VP of Academic Affairs, Dr. Nicole 
Roades, followed by a resolution read by Mr. Kyle Rudduck, SSCC Board Chair, and 
voted and approved unanimously by the SSCC Board of Trustees.   

 
Dr. Roades’ nomination highlighted President Boys’ passion for student 

success, his regard for the mission of SSCC, and his dependable and transformative 
leadership.  She quotes, “Kevin has led the institution through several strategic 
planning cycles and has always ensured that the goals and strategies support the 


